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Thank you Senator Golden for your work concerning the moratorium on CAFO's in 

Oregon.   

 

I want to express acceptance of limiting the moritorium to poultry CAFOs, but that the 

moratorium on Tier 2 CAFO's be no less than 5 years.  I am requesting if the 

committee moves forward with a 2 year moratorium, that it include Tier 1 poultry 

CAFO's as well.  A 2 year moratorium would not be sufficient for any resulting 

legislation to be enacted. 

 

Thank you for your time and for your consideration of my concerns and 

recommendations. 

 

 

 

 


